
From: Mary Robert <m3dbxr@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 4:50 PM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2019-0026 the Navajo Nation 
 
Re: NUREG-2243 
I request you deny GE the right to a license to UNC/GE SUA-1475. 
Instead the NRC should be working with the Red Water Pond Road community through the 
Navajo Nation EPA Superfund. Any plan that does not provide for moving the waste out of the 
area is totally insufficient. By working with the Superfund, you can develop a truly 
comprehensive plan that protects the current area and that does not simply relocate the waste in 
another community.  
 
This community deserves to be protected and meets the very highest standards and the waste 
must be moved immediately. They have borne the brunt of our need for defense for far too long. 
 
They deserve to have a cleanup that includes continued monitoring of air, soil, and groundwater. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Mary A. Robert 
5721 Alegria Road NW  
Albuquerque, NM 87114-4703  
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